
Good Medicine Program update for May/June 2019: 

 

- In the month of May, we had one Youth Mental Health First Aid trainings.  

Completed Trainings & Number of participants:  

** October 8, 2018: 13 Coaches/teachers  

** October 19, 2018: 16 Students/college/students/staff/community members 

** December 18-19, 2018: 20 CPS & Nurturing Center staff members 

** January 15, 2019: 9 Senior Students and 1 teacher  

** February 19, 2019: Cancelled 

** February 26, 2109: Cancelled by IHS 

** March 26, 2019: 6 School staff  

** April 16, 2019: 5 School staff and BCC students 

** May 14, 2019: 4 School staff and community members 

We now have a total of 74 individuals who completed the YMHFA training. Our grant 

requirement is 55, so we have already surpassed the targeted number and will continue to 

provide the trainings on the following dates.  

 

Scheduled Future dates:  

** August 21, 2019 

** September 19, 2019 

 

- We have not recieve no emails regarding the status of the two grants that were applied for in 

March 2019: Garrett Lee Smith Tribal Youth Suicide Prevention & Early Intervention Grant 

and the Strategic Prevention Framework- Partnerships for Success.  

 

- On May 8-9, 2019, the Good Medicine Program staff members attended the Project 

AWARE: Montana SOARS grant summit in Missoula, Montana. The three Local 

Educational Agency (LEA: Butte, Kalispell, and Browning) and the state LEA (OPI Helena) 

met as a team to go over each agencies progress throughout the last five years.  

 

- The Good Medicine Staff members helped with the Tamarack Grief Camp on June 11, 2019 

to June 13, 2019. There will be one last grief camp in August 2019.  

 

 


